
 

Hello	from	the	PTA!		
	

PTA	Committee	
Meet	our	newly	elected	committee:	
	
PTA	Chair:	Hannah	Meller	
	

Hi	all,	I’m	Chloe	in	Red	group’s	mom.	I	have	
been	part	of	the	PTA	for	several	years,	as	
my	other	daughter	Emily	also	attended	
URC.	Last	year,	I	was	vice	chair	and	I’m	
excited	to	help	lead	this	year.		
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
PTA	Treasurer:	Laura	Ramirez-Mann	
	

Hi,	I	am	Owen	in	Rainbow	group’s	mom.	
Last	year,	I	was	the	chair	of	the	PTA	whilst	
my	daughter	Evie	attended	URC	and	now	I	
am	taking	over	as	treasurer.		

	
WE	NEED	YOU!	

	
We	currently	have	two	spots	on	our	
committee	vacant.	We	are	looking	for	a	
Secretary	and	also	a	Vice	Treasurer.	If	you	
are	interested,	please	contact	Hannah	or	
Laura.		

The	PTA’s	is	more	vital	than	ever	during	
COVID-19.	The	PTA	helps	make	URC	a	great	
place	for	our	children	through	supporting	
our	amazing	staff	and	fundraising.		
	
Our	fundraising:	

• Helps	improve	URC	equipment	and	
facilities,	and	to	continue	to	make	
URC	an	outstanding	place	for	our	
children.		

• With	Covid-19	our	fundraising	
efforts	will	help	in	purchasing	PPE	
for	our	staff	and	other	sanitation	
equipment	for	the	children.		

• Our	other	initiatives	are	to	help	
provide	necessary	training,	such	as	
first	aid	to	all	the	staff,	purchase	
new	tablets	for	the	staff	to	use	and	
contributions	towards	the	artificial	
grass	for	the	garden.		

	
Thank	you	to	those	currently	involved	in	
the	PTA,	We	need	and	appreciate	your	
talents	and	ideas!	
	
Keep	Informed	through	Social	Media!	

	
Follow	us	on	Instagram	
@urcpreschoolnurserypta	or	join	our	
closed	Facebook	Group:	URC	PTA	Parents/	
Carer’s	Group	2020/21	,	just	for	the	current	
parents	and	carers	of	the	preschool.	It	
would	be	great	if	everyone	could	join	the	
page.	We	post	important	and	notices	on	
there.	You	can	find	all	of	our	social	media	
links	and	fundraising	schemes	here:	
https://linktr.ee/urcpreschoolpta	
	
	

	
	



 

CHRISTMAS	TREE	SALE	
	

	

	

The	Harpenden	Academy	Christmas	
Tree	Fundraiser	has	launched	for	2020	and	
has	asked	URC	Preschool	and	Nursery	to	
participate	in	this	fundraiser.	The	dates	
this	year	for	collection	or	delivery	of	the	
Christmas	trees	are	going	to	be	4th,	5th	and	
12th	December.	All	trees	will	be	available	
for	collection	from	Harpenden	Academy,	or	
delivered	to	homes	at	an	extra	cost	-	in	a	
socially	distanced	way	of	course	:-)	.	The	
URC	will	receive	£10	per	Christmas	tree	
sold	when	you	click	to	support	our	school	
when	you	checkout.	Buy	your	tree	here:	
	https://www.foha.co.uk/fohashop/p/chris
tmastrees		

Don’t	forget	to	use	EASY	FUNDRAISING		

 
Please	sign	up	for	the	Easy	Fundraising.	
With	the	holidays	just	around	the	corner,	
this	easy	and	free	Add-On	in	your	Browser	
or	app	on	your	phone	will	donate	money	to	
URC	just	by	shopping	at	your	favourite	
participating	stores!		
easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/urcharpend
enpta.	
	
	

MONTHLY	FANCY	DRESS	FUNDRAISER	
	
A	HUGE	THANK	YOU	to	everyone	who	
donated	to	our	Pumpkin	Party	Fancy	Dress	
fundraiser.	We	raised:	£133.08!		

Upcoming	Events:	

November:	Nursery	Rhyme	Week	(Nov	16-
20)	

December:	Christmas	Jumper/Shirt	
January:	PJs	

February:	Valentines	
March:	World	Book	Day	

April:	Easter	
May:	URC	Group	Colours	

June:	Superheroes	&	Princesses	
July:	Sports	Day	

	
AMAZON	SMILE	

	
We	have	a	new	Amazon	Smile	account!	Your	
Amazon	purchases	can	help	support	URC	
Harpenden	PTA!	
Try	these	2	easy	ways	to	start	with	a	smile:	
1.	Create	a	bookmark	
Drag	this	box	to	your	bookmarks	or	
favourites	bar	to	create	a	shortcut	to	
smile.amazon.co.uk	on	your	desktop	
computer	or	mobile	web	browser.	
2.	Install	the	Amazon	Assistant	
Get	easy	access	to	Product	Comparisons,	
Deal	of	the	Day,	and	time-saving	shortcuts,	
which	all	link	to	smile.amazon.co.uk.	

	


